
 

 Submission    
No 233 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PROVISIONS OF THE RIGHT TO FARM 

BILL 2019 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Rodney Blundell 

Date Received: 27 September 2019 

 

 



To think that any body is trying to stop farming is beyond belief. Whether it's crops or cattle or 
sheep is irrelevant. Farms are the source of our food. What people consume is a personal choice; 
but it is not the right of the consumer to tell producers what they can or can't produce on the 
farms. The integrity of the campaigners should be questioned - on what were they raised? Has 
their well being suffered as a result of farming? - No! 
Invasion of farms and vigilante action is not the way of democracy in this country. Like any 
other issue, the views of these vegan activists should be channelled through their politicians, not 
by direct threats and violence and invasion of private properties which also raises the issue of 
spreading disease.  
Legislate for farmers to have the right to farm and punish the invaders. 


